
 
Dear Praying friends and family,       May 2021 
Thank you for your continued support both prayerfully and financially.  I have had a very busy 
past few months and I apologize that I am late in sending out this prayer letter.   
Blessings! 
My 7 year old niece, Caileigh, was able to travel with me for 3 weeks.  She participated in the 
ministry by helping me set up my table, holding my Bible lesson pictures for me and even 
singing a duet with me in a church in Arizona.  It was a huge blessing to be able to share the 
ministry with her over those three weeks and she wants to go with me again as soon as she is 
able.   
Ministry Update! 
The ministry at Hohenfels Baptist Church in Hormannsdorf, Germany is going strong. They are 
able to meet in person although there are strict rules about distance, masks, and singing. They 
haven’t been able to start everything back up yet, but the Sunday morning services are full with 
an overflow room down in the fellowship hall.  PCS (permanent change of station) season is 
right around the corner and they are losing some people. Please be in prayer for them.  It’s 
really hard to see people leaving that you have grown to love.  
A few ministry opportunities that I’ve had over the past few months have been: sharing my 
testimony, passing out tracts, witnessing (2 young ladies received Christ as their Saviour), 
teaching ladies, Children’s Church and Sunday School.  
Prayer letters: 
I know there’s been a problem with my emails and prayer letters going to junk mail and so I’m 
looking into sending them through a special prayer letter site that prints them off and mails 
them to churches for you.  I will still send them through Mailchimp and put them on my 
Facebook page @reachingmilitaryfamilies and my website www.reachingmilitaryfamilies.com 
Furlough Update! 
I have had meetings in 6 states, been through 21 states and have traveled over 17,000 miles! I 
have really been enjoying this process a lot more than I would have ever guessed, although I do 



not want to make this my new career. J I am fervently praying that I’ll be able to be back in 
Hohenfels by the start of the new year 2022.  
I have had a few churches contact me over the past few weeks letting me know that they voted 
to take me on for support.  When all the funds start coming in, I should be right at 50% in my 
support. Praise the Lord!  

  

Prayer Requests  

Hohenfels Baptist Church – Hohenfels, Germany        (PCS season)                                                                 
Salvation Leslie Reed (uncle)                                                                                                                
Travel Safety                                                                                                                                      
Upcoming meetings in New York, Virginia, North Carolina                                                           
Please pray that I’ll be able to raise the last 50% by the end of the year. 

Thank you and God bless you.                                                                                     
Lisa Kendrick                                                                                                                       

Missionary to the United States Military in Hohenfels, Germany 

Contact Information:                                                            
Lisa Kendrick                                                                                                          

(205)362-1398                                                                     
lisajkendrick@googlemail.com                                       

www.reachingmilitaryfamilies.com 
Sending Church:                                                                                                     

Pastor: Dr. Michael Rouse                                                                                        
Mountain View Baptist Church                                                                                      

5568 Chalkville Rd. Birmingham, AL 35235 

Mission Board:                                                                                                                
World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions                                                              

2069 County Line Road                                                                                                  
P.O. Box 725 Kings Mountain, NC 28086 


